
 
 

    
      

   
 

 
  

 
                  

                    
             
 

 
 

From: Chambers, Jennifer 
To: Withers, Dawn 
Subject: FW: Merger 
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2016 10:34:38 AM 

From: Gilbert Gonzalez [mailto:ggonzalez@williamoneil.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 6:48 AM 
To: Chambers, Jennifer <Jennifer.Chambers@insurance.ca.gov> 
Subject: Merger 

Dear Ms. Chambers, 

I am opposed  to the Centene / Healthnet merger I may not have a  thorough understanding or all of 
the facts on this merger but what I do know is that these companies are already to big and all 
mergers do is eliminate competition and in the end the public consumers suffer. 

Yours, 

Gilbert Gonzalez 
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